
DIAMOND HARBOUR WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

 

Date: 02-05-2019 

NOTICE 

 

In view of impending cyclone FANI (PHONI) the admission procedure of the 4
th

 semester 

students for the subjects Mathematics, Women’s Studies, Physics, Geography, Chemistry and 

Zoology has been rescheduled to be held on 10-05-2019 instead of 03-05-2019. Venue and time 

will remain unchanged. 

This is for information to the all concerned students. 

 

 

  Registrar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


